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Subject: Docket Submission of Meeting with Doona 
 

Date:  
 
 
 

 
 

 

From: 
 

Tim Johnson 
Office Director  
Vehicle Research and Test Center   
 

  
 

 
 

To: 
 

Docket Number: NHTSA-2022-0097 
  

Through: 
 

Terrence Sommers 
Assistant Chief Counsel  
Vehicle Safety Standards and Harmonization 

 
NHTSA met with representatives of Doona on 4/17/2024, to discuss Doona’s SensAlert system. 
 
A list of meeting attendees is provided below. 
 
ATTENDEES 
 Aloke Prasad (NHTSA) 
 Susan Riddoch (NHTSA) 
 Jason Stammen (NHTSA) 
 Josh Smith (NHTSA) 
 Jacob Bastian Burke (DOONA) 
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